
-----Original Message----- 
From: Goedken, Jason < >  
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 10:46 AM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: ASCAP BMI 
 
Do not allow ASCAP,BMI and other similar organizations go unchecked. Doing so will effectively end a 
large segment of the entertainment industry.  
 
Jason Goedken.  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




